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ITEM TITLE: Memo concerning the code regarding number of chickens allowable
per household

SUBMITTED BY: Trevor Martin, Planning Manager

BUSINESS OF THE CITY COUNCIL
YAKIMA, WASHINGTON
AGENDA STATEMENT

 

 

 
SUMMARY EXPLANATION:

On March 4, 2025, City Council directed staff to bring back information regarding the current ordinance
for the number of chickens allowed per household and staff's recommendation. This was a result of a
member of the public emailing City Council requesting that the number of chickens allowed be increased
due to the egg crisis. A memo from staff is attached.
 
ITEM BUDGETED: N/A
 
STRATEGIC PRIORITY 24-25: A Resilient Yakima
 
RECOMMENDATION: No action recommended.
 
ATTACHMENTS:
Memo re Allowable Number of Chickens.pdf

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3451918/Memo_re_Allowable_Number_of_Chickens.pdf
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